
 
RESCUE UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SUPERINTENDENT’S NEWSLETTER 
January 2019 

Dear Rescue Union School District Families, 

Happy New Year!  We trust you will have a healthy, productive, and happy 2019.   

As we look forward to 2019, I would like to remind you of ways you can be involved with 
our district, as well as your child’s school.  We invite you to be part of the Parent Advisory 
Committee, which serves to help determine the direction of our district in regard to the 
Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) which determines how we spend our money.  
This is a great way for parents to have their voice heard.  The parents on this committee 
develop the parent and student survey which solicits input as to what opportunities and 
programs our families feel are important for our students to access.  The next meeting is 
Tuesday, January 29 at 6:00 pm in the Board room.  We also want every parent and 
student to complete the survey that will come out in February.  This is another way to have 
your voice heard and help move our district forward.  We also want to remind you to get 
involved with your child’s parent club.  All our parent clubs are extremely active and they 
do amazing things to benefit our students!  Contact your school for times and dates of 
these important opportunities! 

Sincerely, Cheryl Olson 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

 

LCAP Parent 
Advisory Committee 
Meeting Tuesday, 
1/29 at 6:00 pm 

 

Superintendent 
coffee chat on 
Tuesday, 2/5 at the 
EDH Starbucks by 
Safeway from 9-10 
am. 

 

International 
Festival held at MV 
this year, 6-8 pm, 2/8 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 No School Monday, 
January 21 

Be sure to help your child 
understand why we 
honor MLK, Jr.’s birthday. 

 
  

Superintendent Coffee Chats 

Come to one or both! 

Tuesday, February 5th at EDH 
Starbucks by Safeway, 9-10 am 

 

Tuesday, March 12th at Cameron 
Park Starbucks on Green Valley 
Road, 9-10 am 


